
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

CEQA CONSULTANT SERVICESFOR THE  
COVINA HIGH SCHOOL POOL REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

RFP 22-23-121 
 

March 22, 2023 

The clarifications, modifications, changes, additions, and/or deletions contained herein shall be 
incorporated within the RFP documents. Such information shall take precedence over that 
previously published. 

QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS: 

1. Question:   The NEPA scope of work will require technical analysis that we had not 
previously anticipated for the CEQA process.  

a. Would you be able to extend the deadline by a week? 
b. Would be able to accommodate an increase of the page limit? 

Clarification: Yes. The RFP Deadline has been extended to Friday, March 31, 2023 at 2:00 
p.m. The new page limit is 13 pages.  
 
The Request for Information (RFI)/questions deadline has been extended to Friday, March 24, 
2023 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

2. Question: Will you please confirm if the District is accessing the funds as a direct 
recipient from HUD or sub-recipient (e.g., funds will be dispersed/administered by the 
City). 
 

Clarification: The District is a direct recipient. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


